
 

 
 

 

 

 

From the Fire Department 

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department would like to wish 
Firefighter Peter Panizzutti all the best in his retirement.  
Firefighter Panizzutti was a member of the Cuyahoga Heights Fire 
Department for 33 years.  While on the Fire Department, Pete was 
a Paramedic, member of Local 702, and served as our resident 
Santa Claus the past few years.   

 

 

  



 

 
 

  

From the Dispatch Department  
 

Summertime Reminders 
 Drink plenty of water, dehydration can happen anytime of the year. 
 Beware of weather conditions, they can change very quickly in the spring 
   and summer, seek shelter in case of a storm. 
 Protect yourself from the sun whenever you are working outside. 
  
 

 From the Village Hall   

Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available by calling Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich at Pest 
Management, Inc., at (216) 661-3553.  Please leave a message with your name, address 
and nature of problem.  This service is free except for termites, bed bugs, and wildlife.  
In addition, they will also spray the outside of your home in the spring to hinder any 
unwanted pests from entering your home. 
 

Bus Trips 
Our Village bus operates one to two times per week for our Village residents, free of 
charge; schedules are distributed with the Village newsletter.  Reservations are 
required and obtained by calling the Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 before 8:30 a.m. on 
the morning of the trip.  For a Saturday, trip, please call the Village Hall before 3:30 
p.m. on Friday.  All trips leave approximately at 9:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted.  In 
addition, pick ups and drop offs are made at the resident’s home.  Please note that 
there is a $5.00 non-resident fee. 
 

East 49th Street Parking Lot  
As many of you may know, in an effort to assist our East 49th Street residents that 
require additional parking from time to time for visitors, parties, etc., you are able to 
use the new parking lot on the west side of the street.  Please note that use of the 
parking lot will be by permit only; just as we do when a resident needs to rent Klima 
Gardens, the Village Hall, Bacci Park pavilions, and so forth.  To secure your permit, 
please stop at the Village Hall during normal business hours, Monday through Friday 
from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. and 1:00-4:30 p.m.  No deposit fee is required. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From the Building Department 

 

 

George M. Suhy Grant Program 
To all homeowners in the Village looking to enhance their property value with exterior and limited 
interior repairs, don’t forget about the George M. Suhy Grant Program.   The program is designed to 
help assist and encourage residents in the Village to maintain and beautify their homes which will 
enhance property values throughout the Village.  Homeowners can receive up to $3,000 in a five year 
period (2018-2022) or use three grants in one year for three separate projects totaling $3,000.   The 
max dollar amount you can receive for one grant is $1,000. 
 
Please be sure to follow the correct procedure when applying for the grant program.  The paperwork 
consists of a Part One (pre-inspection) and Part Two (final inspection) form.   You can get forms online 
at www.cuyahogaheights.com or stop by the Building Department at the Village Hall. 
 
Please be sure to have your contractor register with the Building Department and fill out the permit 
application.  Please contact the Building Department with any questions at (216) 641-7020 and speak 
with Norm Casini or Ken LaBella. 
 

http://www.cuyahogaheights.com/

